	State of Minnesota Department of Administration

Contract Feedback Form


Email the completed Contract Feedback Form to Procurement.User@state.mn.us
Type in the shaded fields on this form, “save as” a Word document, and submit as an attachment to your email.
	State Agency/Division or CPV member
	Your Name
	Your Email Address

	     
	     
	     

	Contract Vendor Name
	Contract Release Number
	AMS Name or Initials

	     
	     
	     

	Contract Title
	Contract Number
	Expiration Date

	     
	     
	     

	I usually use this contract:     FORMCHECKBOX 
 Daily        FORMCHECKBOX 
 Weekly        FORMCHECKBOX 
 Monthly        FORMCHECKBOX 
 Quarterly        FORMCHECKBOX 
 Annually


	Contract Vendor Performance

	1. Are you satisfied with the current vendor’s overall performance?

	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No
	
	
	

	2. Do you recommend the current contract be extended with the current vendor? (if renewal is available)

	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Renewal Not Available
	

	3. If you marked ‘No’ to the previous questions, please provide details.

	Concerns:  

	Contract Quality

	1. Do you have any suggested changes to the contract?  (Examples: add or delete products, suggested revisions to specifications, changes to pricing structure.)                     FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes                 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No     

	      If ‘Yes’, provide details:  

	AMS Response to Agency Contact

	Your feedback and suggestions are appreciated.  Thank you for providing valuable input into this contract.

	1.  FORMCHECKBOX 
  Your recommendation is accepted and will be implemented.

	2.  FORMCHECKBOX 
  The contract will be rebid because:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  there are no more extensions available.

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  significant changes are needed to incorporate some or all of your, and/or other people’s, suggestions.

	3.  FORMCHECKBOX 
  Other: 

	For MMD Use:  Tracking

	Tracking Number
	AMS
	Date of Response
	Is follow-up response necessary?

	  
	
	
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No


We appreciate your feedback.  If you are dissatisfied with this response for any reason, feel free to escalate your concern within the division.  You may direct those comments to Brenda Willard, Assistant Director, 651.201.2402, Brenda.Willard@state.mn.us, or Kent Allin, Director, 651.201.2400, Kent.Allin@state.mn.us.

(12/2011)


